August 18,2023

LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Dear Families,

Welcome back! It was so great to see
parents and students back on campus
this week. We have our first PTO meeting
on Monday 8/21 in the San Miguel Library
at 6:00 pm, and music sign up on Wednesday. | hope to
see you there.

Warm regards,

Patrick Eagle

PTO UPDATE

The first PTO meeting of the year is this Monday 8/21 at
6:00 pm in the library. Come enjoy light snacks and
prizes! There will be child care in the multipurpose room if
needed as well. If you would like to volunteer to help with
any of our events throughout the year, please use the link
below or come to the meeting!

Sign up

PTO President

Mika Holman

(707)362-9879

mika.holman@gmail.com

Click here for the Spirit Wear Flyer

A ‘NOTE' FROM THE MUSIC TEACHER

| am excited for a new year of music at San Miguel!

TK, K, 1st-, 2nd-, and 3rd-grade students will receive a
weekly half-hour music class in the 2nd trimester of
school this year, beginning in late November. More details
will be shared through your child's classroom teacher as
the 2nd trimester approaches.

4th-, 5th-, and 6th-grade students have the option to
learn an instrument or to sing in the chorus for the school
year if they choose, but parents must sign up their child
for this pull-out program. Music Signup Night for the
entire district is next Wednesday, August 23 in the gym at
Mark West Elementary School at 6:00 pm. After a brief
presentation, students and parents can explore
instruments up close, ask questions, and we can
determine correct sizes for violins and guitars. Please
bring your interested student if possible! If you cannot
make it that night, no problem. Registration is completely
online following the presentation on August 23. Signups
close on Friday, August 25, but please register early as
classes can fill up. See you soon! Music Flyer

~Mrs. Kaufman, Mark West District Music Teacher

CHARTER SCHOOL INFORMATION FOR
6TH GRADE

Dear 6th Grade Parents,

Mark West Charter School will be holding a
parent information night on Tues, September 5 at
5:30 in Room C5 at Mark West Charter School.
Please come to hear about our program, meet
some staff, and ask questions.

We are excited to hold this event for you and look forward
to meeting you!

MWCS enrollment will be open from 8:00am on October 2 -
4:00 pm on October 31. Please visit our website at
markwestcharter.org and click on the enrollment tab to
apply.

Hope to see you there!

Michelle Franci

Principal MWCS

(Note: San Miguel 6th grade students ARE NOT
automatically enrolled in the Mark West 7th/8th Charter, if
you would like them to attend, you MUST enroll them.)

UPCOMING DATES

8/21/23 - PTO meeting 6:00pm

8/23/23 - Music Sign up night

8/25/23 - School Spirit Day, wear your spirit wear
8/29/23 - Picture Day

8/31/23 - Back to School Night

9/4/23 - Labor Day Holiday

10/6/23 - Conference Day, no students
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https://www.signupgenius.com/go/805054fa8a82ea0ff2-sanmiguel#/
mailto:mika.holman@gmail.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1UXYnZDQznvMJE0kqgTS5sdyKbg4OUITm/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PsGBuRmTHGoilND0D3FtV6-TLOo8capk/view?usp=sharing
https://markwestcharter.org/

